
Huvudidentitet 

Från: 
Till: 
Skickat: 
Ämne: 

DearKenny, 

IDC's Coordination <coordination@idcdockworkers.org> 
Frank Sv Hamnarbetarförbundet avd 4 <hamn.avd.4@swipnet.se> 
den 27 juni 2003 10:47 
Re: European Agency for Safety and Health at Work 

Sida 1av2 

ljust spoke with Victor Diaz who is in charge ofFunespor, and to assure that we can run the project, be will 
appreciate if you can send by fax the letter with your logo without signature and then to send your signature in another 
paper. This way they will copy your signature in case the documents did not arrive intime. 
You have also to inform them about the registration number ofthe Union and the name that the union is been 
registered. Maybe it's: Svenska Hamnarbetarforbundet Avdelning 4, but better that you confirm them. If 
you prefer to send these informations by email, their email is: prevencion@funespor.Qig and the person in charge is 
Margarita Cabrera. 
I hope this work or Victor will be very disappointed. He thinks this could be a very good project for you all. 

************************************************** 
Teresa Alert 
Coordination Office 
Intemational Dockworkers Council (IDC) 
coordination@idcdockworkers.o_rg 
www.idcdockworkers.qrg 

- Original Message -
From: Frank Sv Hamnarbetarförbundet avd 4 
To: IDC's Coordination 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2003 8:57 AM 
Subject: SV: European Agency for Safety and Health at Work 

DearTeresa 
Nice to hear from you. Peter have informed me about the projekt and our local union Swedish 
Dockworkers Union local 4 like to be a part of it. 
I see that the time is running out. Please send the documents by mail or by fax. Faxnr:46317792644 

Kenny 

- Original Message -
From: IDC's Coordination 
To: Kenny Karlsson 
Cc: kenny hamn@h_otmail.com 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2003 7:31 PM 
Subject: European Agency for Safety and Health at Work 

DearKenny, 

I think that you are infonned about the project that Funespor propose to your union about the 
project for Grants for the provision and dissemination of effective good practices on the 
containers operatives. I would like to know if you are interested in the project, because the 
deadline is on the 31st June and we need you to sign and send back to Spain some documents. 
I will appreciate your soon answer in order to infonn Funespor about it. 
Thanks a lot. 

******************************************** 

2003/06/27 


